
 

 

QCT Board Meeting 29 November 2024 

Outcomes summary 

At the twenty-fourth meeting of its three-year term, the Board: 

• Considered the final draft of the QCT research partnership with Central 
Queensland University (CQU) about the impact of teaching under Permission-
To-Teach on career pathways into the profession. 

• Approved the Policy: Acceptable other experience for moving to full registration 
for commencement 1 February 2025. 

• Approved the revision of the Policy: Transitioning from provision to full 
registration for commencement 1 February 2025. 

• Approved the delegations of Board members to exercise the Board’s powers 
for operational reasons during the summer recess period. 

• Discussed the key findings from the 2024 Working for Queensland (WfQ) 
survey results and considered next steps for 2025.  

• Review of the progress of the first two years of the 2023-2026 Strategic Plan. 

• Noted the operational review of the 2024 TeachX Awards. 

• Approved October financial report as a true and accurate representation of the 
financial position and performance of the QCT for period ending 31 October 
2024. 

• Noted reports from the Chair and the Director, reports from QCT committees 
and updates on registration and renewal.  

 


